

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

7 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

The Music Department will be holding its Spring Concert on Wednesday 16 March 2022 at 6.30pm in the Theatre. The evening will include a variety of performances from the band, choir and soloists.

All students may need to attend rehearsals in the Theatre during the day of the concert. Students will be required to wear full school uniform and be in school by 6pm on Wednesday 16 March 2022.

Tickets are free, if you would like to make a donation please do so via ParentPay, money raised will be used to buy music for future events. Please complete the slip below to indicate the number of tickets required, there is no allocated seating and numbers will be limited to allow for some social distancing so it will be on a first come, first served basis. Students taking part in the concert do not need a ticket.

Every student participating in the Spring Concert is required to return the reply slip below to Mrs Hanna, by Monday 14 March 2022.

If you have any gueries, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at school.

Yours faithfully

Mrs D Hanna

Head of Music deborah.hanna@notleyhigh.com
×
Spring Concert – Wednesday 16 March at 6.30pm
Please return to Mrs Hanna, Head of Music by Monday 14 March 2022
Name Tutor Group
I give permission for my son/daughter to participate in the Spring Concert and to attend the necessary rehearsals.
Signed (Parent/Carer) Date
Number of Tickets required:

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY † 01376 556300 • enquiries@notleyhigh.com • www.notleyhigh.com















